
I urge the Mendocino Board of Supervisors to adopt  non-lethal methods to control wildlife 

within this county.  I urge the Mendocino County Supervisors to allow Animal Care Services to 

administer non-lethal methods to control wild life such as Marin County and various other 

regional counties are doing. 

It can work and should be used to prevent the cruel slaughter of our counties wildlife.    

 

I am a long time property taxpayer and voter in Mendocino County and will closely monitor the 

results of the Board's action on this matter 

peter dal poggetto 


